From: noreply@boston.gov.uk <noreply@boston.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 March 2024 20:07

To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk>

Subject: New Planning Application Comment

Your details
Title:
First name:

Last name:

Michelle

Eldin

Email address:
Contact number: NG

Customer address

Selected address:

Your Comment

What is the

25 Lychgate View
0ld Leake

Boston
Lincolnshire
PE22 9PL

planning application B/24/0052

number?

What is the nature
of your
representation?

What is your
comment?

Objection

Parking from visitors will be a huge impact on an already busy street. |
a driveway

infront of the house was apparently rejected due to safety implications,
due to having to drive over a path when there are lots of children
walking past from the estate further down. This will cause visitors to
park outside the front doors of the homes right next to a junction i

This is also busy with clientéle from the pub and a huge
safety risk especially with school being so close! Let alone now the
prospect of being overlooked, which will devalue my house and and
thats not a great prospect! I also work locally [ s°
cramming 4 more houses in a space fit for 1 will be an absolute drain
on the services as they will be avoiding paying into the section 106
again. We moved her to be quiet and rural not in a sprawling
metropolis! The infrastructures just wont hold out muh longer! Please
give locals some consideration!





